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Robert Stone

Stoneberg Farming

PO BOX 397

Het Kruis Piketberg 7320, South Africa

Dear Robert Stone,

It was a pleasure meeting you and Michael in New York City to first sample and taste
your olive oil in the fall of 2016.

Since then I’'ve enjoyed using your oil, as have my chefs. We find your oils to be of
extraordinary taste, and quality. Your most recent shipment is outstanding with a
wonderful array of aromas and flavors. | find your oils compare very well with old world
oils from Italy, Greece and Spain. | find some other new world oils bitter - your olive oil
is bright, peppery and rich with flavor.

I've enjoyed a 30+ year career developing restaurants for famous chefs and resorts
around the world. From Chicago, Denver, Dallas, Las Vegas, to Tokyo and Dubai. Your

olive oil is one of the best.

Thank you again for introducing me to your product, my Chefs and | enjoy using it very
much.

Sincerely,

J. Jeffrey Frederick
President
Elite Brand Hospitality

31 Grand Master Drive | Las Vegas, Nevada | 702.600.5405 | www.ebhospitality.com



